
 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers  Friday 26​th​ June 

This week has been a fun week at Atlantic with our first ever Virtual                           
Sports Day launched on Thursday. We have loved seeing your photos                     
and videos shared with us throughout the day and don’t forget, you can                         
keep taking part in the activities and sharing your scores and photos all                         
through the weekend up until the end of the day on Tuesday. We will be                             
sharing a special Sports Day Assembly next week to share your                     
fantastic achievements, so keep an eye out for the link! 

Diary Dates 

 

W/B 29/6 ​Virtual Class Hangouts begin 

29th June​ ​- 3rd July -​ Y6 Virtual London Trip 

7th July -​ Transition Day 

8-10th July - ​Y5 Virtual Carey Camp 

9th July -​ Last day for Dance Day​ ​video 

submissions 

16th July - ​Virtual Dance Day 

17th July - ​End of summer term 

This week you should have received a letter with details of your child’s new class teacher and their end of year                                         
report. ​We are also excited to launch our virtual meetings next week through Google Hangout so please do                                   
check your emails for the ​permission form emailed out yesterday to enable your child to join​. Details of the                                     
timings of the virtual meetings will be posted to your child’s online learning platforms today. 
 

As ever we have loved sharing what everyone has been up to at home on our Atlantic Facebook/​Twitter pages;                                     
here are some of our this week! Don’t forget, if you want to share anything you get up to, please send photos to                                             
Mrs Hill (​ahill@atlantic-aspirations.org​). 

 

 
 
 

Don’t forget to watch our latest Heroes Assembly celebrating all of the incredible work from our pupils over the                                     
past week.   The assembly can be accessed through ​this link​. 
 
 

Have a wonderful week and as ever, stay safe.   
   

                                                                   ​                                                              Miss Heppell 

 
 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSeDEV52QhPq1cnvOzu0QnHT4QPR1V0DsiwZH34qilEE7r5PmQ/viewform?usp=send_form
https://twitter.com/AtlanticAAT
mailto:ahill@atlantic-aspirations.org
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=ZOq9wM5KRPE

